
 
 

 

 

 

IHE-RO Joint Committee Meeting 

ASTRO Annual Meeting  

October 18, 2015, 9:00AM-11:00AM CT 

 

Science Council Leadership: 

Mary Martel, PhD, DABR – Chair; Theodore Deweese, MD – Vice Chair 
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Mission Statement:  The American Society for Radiology Oncology (ASTRO) has formed a multi-society Task 

Force to undertake an initiative to promote the Integration of the Healthcare Enterprise (IHE) – Radiation 

Oncology (RO), fostering seamless connectivity and integration of radiotherapy equipment and the patient health 

information systems.   The Task Force will include members from ASTRO, RSNA, American Association of 

Physicists in Medicine (AAPM), the American College of Radiology (ACR) and the Medical Imaging and 

Technology Alliance (MITA).  In addition, members of the International community have also been invited to 

participate in IHE-RO.  The IHE-RO Task Force, in close collaboration with radiotherapy product 

manufacturers, will develop appropriate integration profiles for radiation therapy and setup a demonstration of 

seamless communication among the full array of radiotherapy products. 

 

 

 

I. Call to order – Dick Fraass and John Buatti      

II. Review Agenda and Overall Objectives: for IHE-RO and for the current meeting 

III. IHE-RO Technical Committee – Chris Pauer and Scott Hadley 

IV. IHE-RO Planning Committee – Colin Field, Adam Earwicker, Bridget Koontz  

V. IHE-RO Clinical Advisory Subcommittee- Bridget Koontz and Mary Feng  

VI. IHE-RO Discussion Topics – led by John Buatti and Dick Fraass 

VII. Adjourn   

 

 
Conflict of Interest Statement 
This is a reminder to all Council members regarding important obligations. We all have a duty of loyalty to 

ASTRO in our work on this Council, which includes the obligation to maintain the confidentiality of any 

confidential work or discussions and not to disseminate committee materials or work product without clearing it 

with the Chair. Also, it is important for us to carefully observe antitrust principles and refrain from any 

discussion that could be viewed as encouraging collective market action.  Finally, if you have any conflict with 

the agenda discussions, please bring those to the attention of the Chair. 


